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Supplemental Answers:  
 
Have you attended a meeting of this committee specifically? 
 
True 
 
I have served on the following citizen advisory committees, civic, charitable or 
other organizations (include dates & length of services) 
 
Current member of the Salem-Keizer Transit Budget Committee and have served for 
the last two years. Current member of the South Gateway Neighborhood Association 
Board and have served for the last three years. Organized volunteer work parties with 
over 300 participants removing scotch broom, ivy and blackberries in Minto-Brown 
Island Park in about 2012 and 2013. Board member of the Friends of Silver Falls State 
Park for three years from about 1998 to 2001. 

 
Please explain what you believe you can contribute to the advisory board you are 
interested in serving on. Be brief, but be as specific as possible. 
 
I have long-standing interest and experience in the policy decisions that are made 
during public budgeting decisions at the local and state level. This includes: Twenty 
years of work experience as a Budget and Policy Analyst in State Government. Worked 
for the Legislative Fiscal Office, Budget and Management Division of the Executive 
Department, and the Department of Human Services developing fiscal impact 
statements and reviewing budget proposals. Ten years of work experience for the 
Department of Transportation as the Performance Measurement Manager developing 
and presenting performance measurement reports as part of the budgeting process. 
Experience in City budgeting as a reviewer for the Association of Government 
Accountants of over forty City government Service Efforts and Accomplishments reports 
under the Governmental Accounting Standards Board guidelines. I have attended 
meetings and testified before the City of Salem Citizen Budget Committee and I am 
interested in serving on the Committee. Thank you, Scott Bassett 


